
No one in Radbrook can doubt the strength of local feeling 
in support of keeping the Route 20. We’ve just heard very 
welcome news that the timetabled service will now continue 
until at least March 2025. We are grateful for the support 
received from residents and community leaders in helping 
to achieve this, and we are still determined that Radbrook 
should have the same quality of public transport enjoyed by 
the rest of Shrewsbury.

Join us at a public meeting at the Community Centre on Friday 
13th of October at 7pm and help us secure our regular bus 
services for the long term – please put the date in your 
diary!

U-TURN ON BUS CHANGES

GREEN VIEW - RADBROOK
Including Oakfield Estate, Mytton Oak Road and Bowbrook Meadows

September 2023

Shrewsbury & Atcham Green Party     greenshropshire.org.uk

ROAD SAFETY WEEK
Monday 25th of September is the start of our local Road Safety Week, led by Priory School and 
aimed at all of us who live in or visit Radbrook. Road safety improvements are planned for next year, 
as we heard at July’s public meeting, and we’ll keep you posted on those plans. 

Meanwhile there are things we can all do to keep our community safer. Make sure you know the 
recent changes to the Highway Code. Could you make some of your short journeys by bike?

To help you get started we’ve arranged for Dr Bike to be outside Radbrook Community Centre on 
Monday 25 September from 3.15 pm -5.15 pm. Bring your bike along for a free health check, plus 
tips on how to look after it and how to choose a route. 
 

CLICK THe QR CODE 
HERE TO UPDATE 

YOUR KNOWLEDGE: 

chris lemon JOINS BUS PASSENGERS

Residents of Six Acres and Riders 
Lea met Chris at the junction with 
Bank Farm Road. With term about 
to start, we share their acute 
concerns about the safety of all 
road and pathway users at this 
location, and the need to cut back 
the vegetation. We are doing all 
we can to make it safer before 
there are more accidents here.

CHRIS LEMON TALKS TO LOCAL RESIDENTS AT BANK FARM ROAD



GET IN TOUCH

Julia Evans: 07947942813
Chris Lemon: 07908904163

Julia Evans: julia.evans@shropshire.gov.uk
Chris Lemon: chris.lemon@shrewsburytowncouncil.gov.uk

Search “Radbrook Area 
Greens”

Julia Evans, Chris Lemon and Shrewsbury & Atcham Green Party c/o 42 Hereford Road Shrewsbury SY3 7RD.
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BOWBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL
Congratulations to the new primary 
school and nursery who will open their 
doors for the new term. Chris and Julia 
send very best wishes to all pupils, 
families and staff.  

Everyone is welcome at the school’s 
first Family Fair on Saturday 30 
September. 

Click on the QR code below to learn more.

A planning application has gone in for a new building at RSH, as part of the Hospital 
Transformation Programme, previously known as Future Fit. 

Many people employed at the RSH are excited at the prospect of new, modern facilities being 
provided at their place of work. Many of them live here in Radbrook and are within easy cycling 
and walking distance of the hospital. We agree with experts that the plans need to make it much 
easier to walk, cycle or get a bus, for outpatients and visitors as well as staff. We will continue to 
press for a better travel plan. Click on the QR code to learn more.

HOSPITAL BUILDING PLANS

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

DR BIKE: Monday 25th 
September. 3.15pm - 
5.15pm. Radbrook 
Community Centre. 
Details overleaf.

BOWBROOK PRIMARY School 
Family Fair: Everyone 
welcome! Saturday 30th 
September 1pm - 4pm. 
Details above.

BEEKEEPERS’
WALK

Everyone enjoyed the family 
walk in July to the Beekeepers’ 
HQ. Thanks to Mark for showing 

us round. Let us know if 
you’d like more family 

walks in future. 

Julia Evans with Bowbrook Primary Headteacher Sam Aiston

JULIA EVANS AT BEEKEEPERS’ HQ

PUBLIC MEETING: Friday 13th 
October. 7 pm. Radbrook 
Community Centre. 
Details overleaf.


